LEKT
IREWORKS NOTICE

Due to the danger of fire, we are asking tribal community members to
light and display fireworks on the beach for 4™ of July celebrations.

Be Prepared, Be Safe, and Be Responsible

e Keep Water Nearby

e Do not use fireworks on or near dry vegetation or combustible
materials.

e Be cautious when lighting fireworks when conditions are windy.

The wind could blow a burning spark and set another area on
fire.

Please remove all garbage and clean up belongings from the beach
afterwards. Your help is greatly appreciated!
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